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From the office of the chief Executive

Conor McGuigan
Legal Team,
Lightsource

33 Holborn,
London,

ECIN 2HT

30 March 2018
Dear Conor,

Revocation of Electricity Generation Licence for SPV266 Ltd.

Thank you for your letter received on 14 March 2018 requesting the revocation of the electricity
supply licence granted to SPV 266 Ltd on 6 March 2017.

| hereby give notice that in accordance with condition 1(a) of schedule 1 of the licence dated 6
March 2017, the licence is hereby revoked with effect from 30 days from the date of this letter
i.e. 29 April 2018.

As per condition 12 of the electricity generation licence granted to SPV 266 Ltd a licence fee will

be payable for the year 2018/19 as the licence is still active until the revocation date given above.
It is expected that this will be applied pro rata from 1 April 2018 until the date of revocation.

Yours sincerely,

Jenny Pyp ’VJ

Chief Executive
Utility Regulator
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